Dear Sgt. [im Brierton
Suffolle County Volice Department,

On behalf of the Liberty County Sheviff’s Office I

would like to thank you and your staff for assisting
during the funeral of our fallen hero, Deputy Richard
Whitten, on February 8, 2020.

We are very grateful for the love and support of our

brothers and sisters tn blue.

Sheriff Bobby Rader



